
Lottery deadline is April 27, 2023

UPK 2023-2024

Have a birth day between December 2, 2018 and December 1, 2019
Reside in the Cazenovia Central School District

The Cazenovia Central School District offers a UPK program for 4-year-old students!

To be eligible for UPK in the 2023-2024 school year, a child must:

UPK instruction is consistent with NYS Prekindergarten learning standards, which
focus on social-emotional, cognitive, and physical development. Details regarding the
2023-2024 UPK program are still in development. Information will be communicated
as it becomes available.

Those interested in having their child attend Cazenovia CSD's 2023-2024 UPK
program must complete the UPK Lottery Form no later than Thursday, April 27, 2023.

On Friday, April 28, 2023 a lottery will take place to fill available 
UPK seats. Families of those children selected will be notified, 
and registration will begin in May. Students remaining on the UPK 
Lottery Form will be placed on a waiting list.

Questions? Call the district office at (315) 655-1317.

Cazenovia CSD

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfg6VoGQiOjFfch4-xj61-FT0vswAk19sjjxo6RtWn79KNnuw/viewform

